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Docket No. 4M2

September 11, 1992

3F0992-04

Mr. Jar,es M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations
V. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Security Upgrade

References: A. FPC to NRC letter, 3F0192-02, dated January 20, 1992
B. NUMARC letter to Brian Grimes, dated June 24, 1992
C. SECY 92-272

Dear Mr. Taylor:

Florida Power Corporation (FPC) has been following the activities of the NRC and
NUMARC related to nuclear security. FPC provided the plan and schedule for a
major upgrade to our security system in Reference A. The total upgrade program
is currently forecast to cost over $14 million. FPC has concluded that elements
of this upgrade should be deferred until pending proposed changes in the
requirements are dispositioned by the NRC.

NUMARC, in Reference B, documented four areas.where reevaluation of protective
measures appears warranted. These include vital area controls, containment
access control, vehicle escort, and guard search requirements. FPC considers
this reevaluation to be appropriate and would suggest that even more changes may
be warranted as well. It is our understanding that the NRC Staff has forwarded
their recommendations on these and related subjects to the Commission in
Reference C.
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Changes to current requirements, particularly those for vital areas, would have
a significant effect on how we implement our security upgrade project with *

potential to save up to $8 million in revised scope. Therefore, FPC requests
your concurrence with deferral of the elements of the security upgrade project
affected by proposed changes to security requirements until these changes are
addressed and any revised requirements are clearly defined.

FPC will closely follow the resolution of the proposed changes to security
requiresents and will continue to redefine our project accordingly. Also, we
wil's continue to keep the NRC promptly advised of the status of the project.

Sincerely,

|
P. M. Beard, Jr.

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations
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cc: Mr. S. D. Ebneter
Dr. T. E. Murley

*Mr. W. T. Russell
Mr. H. L. Thompson
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